
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th October 2022 

Parent Consultation 
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to attend our Parent Consultations on either Tuesday 18th 

or Wednesday 19th October.  The evening will run from 3:30pm till 6:30pm on both 

days.   

 

As you know we are using a new app called My Child at School and from Monday 

at 5pm you will be able to book your appointment through it.  We hope that this 

new booking system will enable you to choose a time that is most convenient for 

you without having to wait for a response from class teachers. 

 

This year your meetings with teachers will be held in your child’s classroom, this will 

give you opportunity to look not only at their work but also their classroom 

environment.  We are encouraging you to bring your children to the meetings so 

they can hear the important messages and share their learning with you.  

 

We are also pleased to share that our new school chef, Mrs Smith, will be providing 

information about school dinners including some samples! 

 

If you have any issues when booking your appointments through My Child at School 

please do contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs V Farr 

Head Teacher 


